
From: ACP.NW (NHS ENGLAND - T1510) <england.acp.nw@nhs.net> 

Sent: 03 May 2024 3:34 PM 

Subject: Launch of late submission funding application, Advanced Clinical Practice 24/25 cohorts 

  

Dear Colleagues, 

  

NHSE Faculty for Advancing Practice across the North West are pleased to announce 

the launch of the late submission funding application process to support the educational 

training funding for MSc Advanced Clinical Practice Autumn 2024 and Spring 25 cohorts. 

The deadline for late submissions is 5pm on Wednesday 5 June 2024 and the 

outcome of the process will be sent to organisations as soon as possible and no later 

than the end of June 2024. 

  

What should you do if you are interested in applying for funding   

•       If your service is part of a NHS Trust please contact you AP Lead who can 

support the development of an Advanced Practice role and application 

process   

•       All other employers delivering NHS commissioned services please follow 

this link to complete an application form   

  

Are you ready to support Advancing Practice: 

The Primary Care Readiness Checklist is an opportunity to guide you on what you need 

to implement  

  

Please be aware of the following:   

• Applications should reflect the workforce need that you are able to support - 

withdrawing places before enrolment may result in other organisations being 

denied much needed places, especially when there is only one intake a year  

• Support and supervision are key to the success of learners - please consider 

how your learning environment will actively allow learners to flourish  

• Our funding is dependent on the demand-led process being followed – securing 

a place on a programme with the education institution directly does not 

guarantee funding.  

• Funding is for the organisation not the learner - movement across 

organisations whilst in education is dependent on the new employer agreeing to 

continue support. 
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• The Faculty will fund up to 3 modules to complete the Advancing Practice 

Masters qualification. If more than 3 modules are required please submit for a full 

Master’s programme and then further discussions can be held around existing 
credits.  

  

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact:   

Faculty for Advancing Practice england.acp.nw@nhs.net 

  

Best wishes,   

Annabella Gloster  

Regional Faculty Lead for Advancing Practice   

Faculty for Advancing Practice across the North West 

NHS England 

For Information about the NW Faculty for Advancing Practice please do 

sign up to our database 

 

Website: www.england.nhs.uk 

Address:  3rd Floor, 3 Piccadilly Place, Manchester. M1 3BN 

 

 

mailto:england.acp.nw@nhs.net
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DK5Gn_5ewMUGcD9DoB1Wyq26M1EOKbk9Ii2-8_o8o2J9UOExGOE9IWVJHNlE4NzNGTUZGVUFQMTBBSiQlQCN0PWcu&data=05%7C02%7Colivia.murphy1%40nhs.net%7C70aae7005d784d35781e08dc6e8529e9%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638506765412999636%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=75v5UfbsmM9N6o8R0Z1D8MaDOQLqxRelotvDpNHjpk4%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.england.nhs.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Colivia.murphy1%40nhs.net%7C70aae7005d784d35781e08dc6e8529e9%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638506765413018577%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6oBs9rLBxp7rTb4wcX6as%2Fv9%2BwAHglVJAViiOllW6nI%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.england.nhs.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Colivia.murphy1%40nhs.net%7C70aae7005d784d35781e08dc6e8529e9%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638506765413018577%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6oBs9rLBxp7rTb4wcX6as%2Fv9%2BwAHglVJAViiOllW6nI%3D&reserved=0

